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9th September 2022 
 
                                                                                                                              
Dear Parent, 
 
I hope your daughter has enjoyed the first days back and is settling well into the new academic year.  
As you may be aware we arrange a social evening early in the term, which may be an outing or an 
event planned on site, for all the Houses.  This gives students the opportunity to make friends and 
feel part of the Ellesmere community.  I am writing to let you know arrangements for St Aidan’s 
House this term. 
 
St Aidan’s girls will be having a House ‘Inning’ rather than Outing on Thursday 15th September 2022.  
The girls will have the chance to show their dance moves in a group Dance Off and Talent Show, for 
those who wish to, and watch a film in the Arts Centre.  We will then have a Pizza van visiting and the 
evening will finish at 8.30pm.  Day girls should be collected from the College at this time. There will 
be no charge for this event.  
 
The girls are free to wear their own clothes for the evening, so day girls should bring these in with 
them.  Although we are in school and want the girls to have fun, behaviour must remain appropriate 
and comply with school rules.  
 
Please email me on st.aidans@ellesmere.com if your daughter is not going to attend this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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